
Woodlands’ Newsletter #16 
16th July 2025 

 

 

Contact us :  office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk   

Telephone : 01827 429020 [office open 8.00am—4.00pm] 

Breakfast club bookings: bc@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

School Website 
www.woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

 

If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact your child’s class 

teacher via the office.  

If you have a whole school question or 
concern, please contact Mr Baker    

via the office.  

 

 

 

 

Summer is here– yay! 

Thank you all for another great year! The children continue to be amazing with great behaviour 
and wonderful RESPECT values. 

The staff have worked hard to engage the children in and outside the classroom. 

This year attendance has improved and so has the end of year results for the Y6 SATs- 

The PTA in collaboration with staff have worked hard to raise money to help maintain key and 
important resources for school as well as extras for the children and subsidies for school trips 

that has enabled them to go ahead. 

We look forward to September 2025 where we hope to continue raising standards in all areas as 
we work to help children 

Learn, enjoy and grow together 

Whole School Attendance (This year so far): 96.66% 

Winning Team attendance (This year so far): Offa 97.19% 

Well done to our WOW Workers – see the PowerPoint on the website 

Class 04.07.25 11.07.25 Class 04.07.25 11.07.25 

Ash Sadie Atticus Pine Adam Olivia 

Oak Elise Vladimir Redwood Kyle Casper 

Willow Jaiden Stanley Chestnut Nevaeh Lucy G 

Elm Henry Ella-Rose Aspen Zoe Evalae 

Birch Annalyse Thomas    



Reminders of expectations: 

Children should be reading at least 3 times per week. This helps them attain the rewards 
they deserve. 

Children’s attendance should be above 97% - please avoid missing any days from school     
unless ill. Absence calls must be made by a parent or carer by calling the school office before 9.10am. There 
is a designated answer machine for absence messages. Miss Hodson will then follow up any attendance     
queries as needed. 

For safety reasons; No hoodies or jewellery for PE. PE T-shirts should be plain white. Joggers should be 
plain black or Navy. PE kit is uniform not outdoor learning/forest clothing. 

School gates open at 8:35am and close at 8:45am. Children arriving after 8:45am miss the start of learning 
and are marked as late! 

Notes from the Office 

ParentPay  

Please make sure all 
debts are cleared 

before we break up 
for Summer break. 

Thank you. 

Key Dates: 

Break up for Summer Holidays - 18th July (School closes normal time) 

Autumn Term 2025—Teacher training 1st & 2nd September 2025 

School reopens Wednesday 3rd September 2025 to Pupils. 

Well done 

This year we raised £235.12 for children 
in need and donated lots of food to the 

Tamworth Food Bank. Thank you for your 
kind contributions. 

Thursday is Non Uniform Day–  

followed by our End of Year Disco  
3:20pm-4:45pm 

Friday is Toy Day- 

No electronics e.g. iPad/games consoles 

 

Job Vacancy 
We are currently recruiting for a Caretaker Co-ordinator (Site 
technician/Janitor). You can find the application under the   

Vacancies tab on our website.  

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/147228/EDV-2025-WCPS-77548  

Lost Property 
Please name all of your 

new uniform for       
September to save the 

amount of clothes in lost 
property 

 

Ice Cream 
man  

Friday from 
3pm in School 

Car Park 

Breakfast Club 
 

Breakfast club will be open from  

7:45 am in September 

The price for breakfast club is £3.50 
per child and    

£2 per additional sibling 

Summer Fayre 

Thank you to everyone who contributed, donated, attended 
and volunteered at our Summer Fayre. We have managed to 

raise a total of £1,912.39 for our school! 

A huge well done to our Year 6 pupils who joined in with our Woodlands 
Enterprise and a special well done to our winners Ollie and Finley! 

We could not run these events without all your help and support, we hope 
you enjoyed it as much as we all did. 




